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Wild about First Grade



                                                   

                  


	
	

	
	





                                            

Here’s what we are working on!





Please remember to check the Daily Take Home Folders every day. This is where important paper will be that need to be returned. Also, if you need to send information to me please put it in the folder, I will not check the students back pack. 





If you child has not returned their book for a new one, please do this ASAP. Our goal is to become fluent readers. 








Teacher Note








Classroom Wish List





Hand sanitizer and Clorox/Lysol wipes are always nice to have on hand. 

















News and Notes from Mrs. Violett’s Classroom


For the Weeks of: Nov 30











Related Arts Schedule:














Monday: Music/PE	


Tuesday: Tech/Guid	


Wednesday: Art/Library  


Thursday: Music/PE


Friday: Tech/health	   








Spelling: Pre-test on Monday…look for new words that day. 











Handwriting: Names…First and Last











Writing:  Informational writing. Writing about something we know. 





Math:  Addition to 20








Reading: Compare and Contrast Characters








Dates to Remember: 


.









































Please read with your child for 20 minutes and discuss the book.  


Social media:


Follow us on Twitter:


@TomiViolett


#tigernation


@PlattsburgTiger


@CounselorMegan


@ PLATTSBURGART








December?! We are now down 1 and ½ half terms. Time flies when you are having fun! Please keep reading and working on math facts. 














Jungle Kids are BUSY! Here’s what we’ve been up to…








Someone to Roar About











  This Week’s Homework











Please continue to work on RED folder, we will be doing daily homework as morning work from now on. If they do not finish it will then become homework. 


We have been working hard on handwriting…it is now homework every night…please have it returned by that Friday. 


There is also spelling weekly now. 











Upcoming Assessments: 


Spelling test


Progress monitor on reading level 





High Frequency Words





Your child should be able to read the 


following words:











   Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:tomi.violett@ccr3.k12.mo.us" �tomi.violett@ccr3.k12.mo.us�


Class website: � HYPERLINK "http://firstgradevioletts2015-2016.weebly.com/" \t "_blank" �firstgradevioletts2015-2016.weebly.com�








